
Weekly Newsletter - Autumn Term 1 

Mark has been out for two 

days this week on a training 

course and so in his absence, 

Paul has been leading in    

Sycamore Class. 

Paul has been really impressed 

with the fantas�c work ethic 

displayed by the Sycamore 

team and enjoyed being given 

the opportunity to join the hat 

parade! 

A big thank you to all pupils and parents that are helping us to comply with the    

changes to safeguarding legisla�on that require us to keep pupils safe online through 

our  policies, procedures and web filtering systems.  In our administra�on office, we 

have individual named lockers for each pupil that are locked throughout the day.  

Almost all pupils are now following the school policy and we will be working with the 

parents of those that are struggling over the coming weeks. 



We are slowly se'ling into our rou�nes for learning 

and enjoyed welcoming Chris Poole back to school 

for Darragh’s weekly guitar lesson on Thursday.   

It would seem that Chris and Darragh have inspired 

some of our other pupils because more have         

expressed an interest in learning guitar.  With that in 

mind, Chris is running a “meet and greet” workshop 

next Thursday a.ernoon in the school hall for       

interested pupils with a view to small group          

beginner lessons happening from the following 

week. 

Lime Class are learning about the 

seasons throughout the academic 

year and so Michelle has been      

collec�ng autumn  treasures this 

week and using them in her art and 

cra.s work; she has even made a 

mask and turned herself into a 

scarecrow! 

Some of our pupils have visited 

Oakham Library this week and it 

has been great to see them 

ge2ng engrossed in their    

reading choices. 




